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The children have been working hard on their writing this week 
and everyone, including reception, has been successful in their 
own way. We celebrated some lovely examples in worship on 
Friday and shared our work to inspire one another. We also 
shared examples of kindness and compassion shown to each 
other over the past few days; the children have been writing 
these on rainbow post it notes which we keep in a jar on the 
worship table. 
 
Thursday saw us engaging with First Aid training as part of the 
HEARTSTART programme.  Thanks to Julie Smith for delivering 
and bringing along the equipment for us to practice on. 
It became clear that some of the younger children, not 
surprisingly, were unsure of their address and how to use 
parents’ phones.  We would highly recommend that you teach 
this information to your children; it could potentially save a life. 
They would also love to practice putting you into the recovery 
position!  It is not so easy with an adult – please see the website 
for pictures. 
 
Please could we remind you that everyone needs a PE kit and a 
water bottle in school all week.  As well as set PE days, there are 
occasions when we might use PE kit for additional activities. 
 
Hope you have a great weekend. 
 
Kind Regards 
Joanne Bromley 
 

 
 

 
 
 



Dates for next week include: 
 
Monday 27th January - Mosaic Workshop 
 
Tuesday 28th January - Ukulele/Guitar Lessons 
      - Swimming 

-      Community Meeting in  
       Village Hall Bar at 6 pm  

 

Thursday 30th January - Tytherington High School Pupils     
                                            with  Class 2 – E-Safety 
 

Friday 31st January  - Macclesfield Substation 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
        

  


